
It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the proposed 

activities outlined by Perpetua Resources during this public input process. This project could help 

restore Stibnite, secure an American source of antimony and strengthen our nation’s supply chains. 

America's armed forces depend on antimony and, today, we have no domestic supply. This means we 

are putting our faith in China and Russia to keep our troops safe. This seems incredibly risky given all 

that is happening in the world. The Stibnite Gold Project, utilizing the Burntlog Route, presents us with 

an opportunity to secure our national security future and restore an abandoned mine site. We cannot 

let this chance pass us by. 

It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the 2021 Modified Mine Plan 

Perpetua Resources presented and permit the project. 

James Eddie McMasters 


